
 

 

City of Sisters 75th Anniversary Jubilee Minute 
1946-2021 

FOR: June 09, 2021 Council Meeting 

Miscellaneous council actions of interest. 

9/12/46:   Council discussed fixing the squaw creek ditch to prevent the possible inundation of 
the city like that which occurred in the winter of 1945.  They also deemed the Steele Building a 
dangerous fire hazard and condemned it to be torn down. 

9/26/46:  Council member George Wakefield was appointed head of the City Street 
Department. 

10/24/46:  The City contracted with the Rural Fire Protection District of Sisters for fire 
protection for the city. 

3/13/47: (a) The City Judge agreed he should get some legal training for his position and the 
City attorney said he would get him the necessary books he thought he would need. 

 (b)  Council decided to do a survey on what would be best to do with the city’s street 
funds. 

4/21/47:   Rock from the city streets was made available to build a retaining wall at Suttle Lake 
with no charge for the removal. 

6/12/47:  Council had its first discussion of franchise fees with the telephone & light companies, 
and it was reported that the condemned Steel building had been removed. 

7/22/47:  City assumed the immediate responsibility of operation of the Sisters Domestic Water 
District. 

11/13/47:  The County agree to sell a cellblock for $200 for the city’s immediate need of a jail.  
Council agreed to offer $100.  

 
 


